
 
No. S/BC/1 (18-5)/2018/1223                     October 26, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Cancellation of Board Meeting & Closure of Trading  Window 

 

In reference to the announcement made to the Stock Exchanges the Board Meeting that was           

re-scheduled on Monday, the 5
th
 November, 2018 inter alia, to consider and approve the unaudited 

financial results for the quarter and half-year ended 30.09.2018 stands Cancelled. 

 

Accordingly, the closure of the trading window as intimated to the Stock Exchanges in the 

aforesaid letter stands cancelled. The Company will inform the Stock Exchange the fresh date of the 

Board Meeting and closure of trading window in due course. 

 

Kindly take the same on your record and disseminate the same on the website of your Stock 

Exchange.    

Thanking you, 

                            Yours faithfully, 

For KIOCL Limited, 

 
(S. K. Padhi) 

    Company Secretary  
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